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After last week’s celebrations the children have all been working 
very hard once again in their lessons.  The teachers are pleased to 
see the completed work being returned and lots of the children are 
also taking part in lessons from the flexible curriculum, which is      
brilliant!  Here are some more pictures of our fabulous pupils       
enjoying their home learning. 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please keep sending in your home learning pictures, we love to see them and 
share them on our bulletin, social media & website!    

secretary@wilmslowprep.co.uk 

 
 
 
 
 

Many Happy Returns to all the        
children who are celebrating their 

birthday this week. 

 

James Rec 

 

Flo  F2 

Congratulations to this week’s  

Stars of the Week! 

 

 

Whilst we are still choosing a star of 
the week from each class, we would 

like to recognise that you are all doing 
a fabulous job, working really hard in 

these difficult times.  Thank you. 

Rec: James for working so hard  and  
always completing his work.  
 

F1:  Lara for working very hard in all  
subjects, both in the online sessions and 
work completed.  
 

F2: Olivia for working at home with such 
independence, perseverance and  
enthusiasm. 
 

F3: Emily for always trying her best and 
working incredibly hard.  

F4: Sophia for coping well with the new 
way of learning and continuing to be  
smiley and enthusiastic every day. 
 

F5: Hattie for her excellent engagement 
with home-school learning, including 
completing assignments across the    
curriculum and returning her work so                  
promptly.  
 

F6: Alliya for working so hard and  
applying her independent organisational 
skills well.  

~ ~  Form 4 Joke of the Week  ~ ~  
 

Why is sand so quiet? 

Because the waves are always saying “shhhhhh!” 

Wilmslow In Bloom 

As you will have seen in your recent Parent Mail, WPS are taking part in 
Wilmslow In Bloom this year, decorating the Grove Avenue road sign.  
We will be planting some fabulous flowers so if you have any spare in 
your garden or greenhouse we would be delighted to incorporate these.  
We will also be including some animal & bug creations made from  

recycled materials. There are lots of ideas in the 
email from Mrs Broome.  
 

Together we can ensure that Grove Avenue has 
the best dressed road sign in Cheshire! 


